
 

 
 

State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
January 10, 2023 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 RFP 23-VSW-MYU-017 
 Mekoryuk Washeteria Improvements Design 
 Mekoryuk, Alaska 
 RFP Due Date: January 25, 2023 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are questions from interested parties and the department’s responses: 
 

1. Vendor: Is the firm that prepared the PER eligible to propose on this RFP? 
 
Department: Yes. 
 

2. Vendor: In the evaluations of each alternative there is a section for Environmental Impacts which are 
all noted with the text “[To be Provided by ANTHC]”. Is ANTHC’s information available and if so, 
may we please have a copy? 
 
Department: Yes, the department has attached the following: NEPA Environmental Review-Project 
No. AK 03498-5002, dated July 2016 (14 pages). 
 

3. Vendor: Were any other Environmental documents prepared for the project? If so, may we please 
have a copy? 
 
Department: No other environmental documents were prepared. 

mailto:april.akers@alaska.gov


 
April Akers 
 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 






























	RFP 23-VSW-MYU-017 Amendment 1
	Mekoryuk AK03498-5002 ER

